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Thanksgiving— Giving Thanks 
 
November is the month of the big holiday we call Thanksgiving. Many people over 
many years, and probably in many church newsletters, have reflected on this theme. 
We remember family and friends, and the history of loving connections we have 
shared throughout our lives.  
 
For the family of faith named Harvey Browne Presbyterian Church, and for many 
houses of faith, this time of year is also an important time of giving. It’s a time 
where we focus on those things we want to support with our time, our energy, and 
our financial resources. Often it is called stewardship season. 
 
For Kristy and me, as your Co-Parish Associates for Pastoral Care, we are aware of 
the many ways in which this community within Christ’s large community support, 
care for, and love each other day after day. We are grateful for the long history of 
authentic care which HBPC represents in this neighborhood, and in the wider world.  
 
When you think of HBPC, reflect for a moment on specific times, events, or in a 
general way, things for which you are grateful, and in which you have been given 
something valuable in your life: people surrounding you in a time of crisis, appreci-
ation for worship and the music that touches our souls,  children and older adults 
laughing and joining together at a church gathering.  
 
Then think again about that word: Thanksgiving. It means a time of giving thanks. 
When we look at it for another moment, in another way, it can also mean Thanks-
giving: that is, giving out of our thanks, out of our gratitude.  
 
Often in worship, we will hear a leader say something like “out of our abundance, 
we may now give our gifts”, and then collect an offering of money. What’s often 
happening at the same time is the choir or organ or orchestra are sharing, giving, 
their talents and hearts to help us all focus our worship of God, and reflect on what-
ever is most pressing on our minds.  
 
I invite you to continue doing that each week, and to broaden your reflection to in-
clude quiet questions such as “how can my thanks bring me to giving this week?” 
Or “how can I give and help more out of my gratitude for God’s love for me?”  
 
Consider this: when we are asked to give each week, and each year during steward-
ship season, perhaps if we focus on our gratitude and giving of our whole lives to 
express that gratitude, we will be more active givers. We can continue expanding 
our imagination, and create new ways of expressing our lives of gratitude through 
actions of love for others, actions of peace and joy in our world, and yes, even in 
how we use our financial resources. 
 
This day, this month, and this season, may you know deep gratitude, and the joy of 
continuing that gratitude through the giving of yourself to your place in the world, 
wherever you find yourself growing. 
 
Peace and joy be with you. 
 
Jim Hubert 
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Sunday Worship Schedules 

Ushers: 
 
November 5  
Anne Hughes* 
Bob Brown 
Ann Burge 
Carol Tinkle 
 
November 12 
George Creznic* 
Sandy Creznic 
India Hoddy 
Gail Hudson 
 
November 19 
Allan Pollock 
Nancy Pollock 
Laura Krausen 
Leslie Koenig 
 
November 26 
Bob Smith* 
Jeanne Luhr 
Diane Osborne 
Tom Osborne 

 
 

Lay Readers: 
 
November 5 
Bob Brown 
 
November 12 
Micah Drake 
 
November 19 
John Johnson 
 
November 26 
Maggie Chilton 

PRAYER LIST:  
Mike Ricketts*; Kristi Caldwell, daughter of 
Dan Askins*; Leslie Whitehouse; Rev. John 
Burke, brother of Kelly Burke; Donna 
Dues friend of Lynn Cole; Jane Curneal, Kathy 
Gardner and family on the death of Dave Cur-
neal; Cyndi Lee Johnson, daughter of Marilee 
Phillips; Max Schuester, friend of Eric Hilyerd; 
Don Grover; Michael Smith, friends of Robert 
Rennie & Katie Kleinkopf; Peggy Mastropao-
lo; Patty VanCleave, friend of the Boswells; 
Gretchen Micka; Nanci Chasteen; Edith Light; 
Pam Douglas & Austin Burge, Friends of Di-
ane Osborne; Norman Spratt; MarySylvia 
Thimling, mother of Cheryl Granger; Diana 
(daughter of Skip & Edith Light  
MISSION CO-WORKERS: 
Betsey & Eric Moe, Tyler, Rochelle & 
Mphatso Holm, Jeff & Christie Boyd, Dr.   
Larry and Inge Sthreshley 
 
PRESBYTERIAN CHAPLAINS: 
Jenny Edlin, Marie Ellis, Annica Gage, Jen-
nifer Gingerich, Amy Helwig, Robin 
Hogle, Jim Martin, Donna Melloan, Gina 
Meester, Cynthia Miske, Kate Pyle, Caroline 
Wood, Jessica Gibo, and Erin Veliquette  

HB Prayer List 

* Head Usher 

November Birthdays! 
 

Lisa Domene 
Ruby Lewis 
John W. Grigg 
Chris Johnson 
Barbara Seewer 
Sally Craxton 
Libby Davis 
Katie Dykes 
Alexandria Healy 
Peggy Bales 
Grace Graves 
Theda Martin 
Sandy Creznic 
Sandy Hinkle 

Carmen Aleman 
Walt Koczot 
Emily Brittain 
Chrissy Evans 
Brian Pollock 
Kylee Gordon 
Mattie Pollock 
Dennis Cain 
Christine Fohr 
Barbara Cole 
Jim Rissler 
Heather Drake 
Julie Mackell 
Henry Schmied 

Dave Curneal 
Mike Ricketts 
Bob Popeck 
Margaret Lindsey 
Kathleen Gilman 
Grant Scheynost 
Sally McQuilkin 
Nancy Bale 
Jim McCabe 
Stacey Esterle 
Marybelle Duff 
Sarah Mackell 
Jane Barrett 
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Wednesday Nights @ Harvey Browne! 

Wednesday Night Dinners 

Join us for dinner & programs most Wednesday’s from now through May. Dinner is catered by Kingsley 
Meats & Catering, one of Louisville's most popular catering companies. Kingsley provides an entree, two 
sides, and a vegetarian entree. HB volunteers provide salad, desserts, and drinks.  
 
We are asking for a suggested donation of $8 for adults and $5 for children, with a family cap at $25. But 
as with last year—please do not let the cost keep you from attending! We accept payments via cash, check 
or through Zelle. (Wednesday@hbpres.net) No Wednesday Night Dinner November 22.  

The Nursery is provided for children preschool and under  
from 6:00—7:00 on Wednesday nights. 

Kroger Rewards 

The Harvey Browne youth group has a lot of exciting things planned!  
 
One easy way for you to support the teens of this church is to select our youth group to receive community 
rewards through your Kroger card. 
 
 It’s simple and fast to sign up you just need to create a digital account or sign in if you already have one, 
link your Kroger card, search for Harvey Browne Presbyterian Church at https://www.kroger.com/signin?
redirectUrl=/account/communityrewards and click save. 
 
Any transactions moving forward using the Shopper’s Card number associated with your digital account 
will be applied to the program, at no added cost to you. Kroger donates annually to participating organiza-
tions based on your percentage of spending as it relates to the total spending associated with all participat-
ing Kroger Community Rewards organizations.  

November 1: Roast pork loin, 
broccoli/cauliflower casserole, 
buttered new potatoes, Salad and 
various desserts. Vegetarian     
entrée: baked ziti  
 
November 8: Chicken enchiladas, 
black beans, rice, Salad and vari-
ous desserts. Vegetarian entrée: 
vegetarian enchiladas  
 

November 15: Lasagna, marinat-
ed vegetables, fruit salad, Salad 
and various desserts. Vegetarian     
entrée: vegetarian lasagna  
 
November 22 No dinner or    
programs 
 
 
 
 

November 29: Chopped pork 
BBQ, smoked baked beans,     
German potato salad, Salad and 
various desserts. Vegetarian     
entrée: veggie burgers  



4  

 

Harvey Browne Book Clubs 
Everyone is welcome whether you have read the book or not. If you buy your book at 

Carmichael's and mention Bookanalia or Booktalk at Harvey Browne, you will receive 20% off. 

Bookanalia  
 

Bookanalia will meet after Wed. night church 
dinner on November 15, 2023, to enjoy Veda 
Pendleton leading us in a survey of award-
winning children’s books-including the Coretta 
Scott King Medal; Newbery; Caldecott, etc.  
(The Carmichael’s discount would apply to 
purchase of Freewater by Amina Luqman-
Dawson.) You just might discover good ideas 
for holiday shopping for the young people in 
your life! Also, our December meeting has 
been rescheduled to Wed. Dec 13 to match the 
Wed. night dinner calendar. 

Booktalk 
 

Booktalk for Tuesday, November 28th at 11:30 on Zoom 
and in the Living Room will be The Beekeeper of Aleppo 
by Christy Lefteri.   
 
"This unforgettable novel puts human faces on the Syrian 
war with the immigrant story of 
a beekeeper, his wife, and the 
triumph of spirit when the world 
becomes unrecognizable". Grab 
a sandwich and drink and join 
us for a lively discussion wheth-
er you have read the book or 
not.   

· 0-3 in Nursery  
· 4’s-2nd in Room 212  
· Grades 3-5 in Room 206  
· Youth Class (6th—12th grade) Meet in the Loft.  

*Please initial the clipboards and ensure we have 
your contact information when you drop your child 
off for Sunday School* 

Sunday School—Children & Youth Classes 

Service Opportunity for Youth 
Saturday, November 11, from 8:45-11:00 am our youth have the opportunity to help with the docu-
ment shredding truck the church is providing for the Tri-Presbytery meeting. The youth will help people car-
ry documents from their cars to the truck. We will put out tip jars for this service and use the money as we 
decide. I’m going to solicit the opinions of the youth who come, but I suggest we make a second service date 
where we take the money to purchase baby supplies for a west end organization that is soliciting these dona-
tions for a “baby shower” they are hosting for moms in need. 
 
Camp Loucon 
Harvey Browne youth will attend a retreat with other Kentucky Presbyterian youth on November 4-5. Please 
hold them in your prayers. 
 
HBTweens 
HBTweens will meet November 5th from 4-5:30pm in Emory Hall. 

HBYouth & HBTweens 

Kids, Youth & Family Activities 

Sunday Breakfast is offered each week in Eline Hall from 9:00—9:30 followed by classes 
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Advent Buddies are an opportunity for adults and children (up through 5th grade) to better get to know one 
another at Harvey Browne. Each child is paired with an adult who will journey with them throughout the Ad-
vent season in the weeks leading up to Christmas. This year will have a little different flow, so read on!  
 
Advent Buddies will be announced at the Advent Kickoff Party on December 3rd after worship. Buddies will 
be paired and complete an Advent activity together. On Sundays December 10 and 17th adult buddies will be 
responsible for leaving a note, card, or prayer in their child buddy's mailbox which will accompany a small 
trinket provided by the Christian Education Committee. On the final Sunday, December 24th adult buddies 
may leave a small gift ($15 or less) in their child buddy's mailbox. Mailboxes are located on the ramp from 
the foyer to the living room and will be marked with each child's name.  

Advent Buddies 

Q: Do I have to be present each Sunday in Advent in order to be a buddy? A: No. The only Sunday that 
is imperative that adult and child buddies attend is Sunday, December 3rd, so that they can connect in person 
at the Advent Kickoff Party. On other Sundays, adult buddies may leave their note in the mailbox at any time 
or give to a friend or HB staff to put in the mailbox.  
 
Q: In years past, adult buddies have been responsible for coming up with something to give their bud-
dy each Sunday of Advent. Is that the same for this year? A: This year, adult Advent Buddies will only be 
responsible for providing a small gift (less than $15) to their buddy on the final Sunday, December 24th. On 
December 10th and 17th adult buddies are encouraged to leave a note or card or prayer in their buddy's mail-
box which will accompany a small trinket provided by the Christian Education Committee. On December 3rd 
buddies will spend time together completing an Advent activity at the Advent Kickoff Party after worship.  
 
Q: Are children encouraged to give their Adult Buddy notes or cards? Yes, child buddies are encouraged 
to give their adult buddy a note or drawing on December 10, 17, and/or 24th. The hope is that the buddy rela-
tionships are a two way street.  
 
Q: If I wanted to give my buddy a gift each Sunday of Advent, could I still do that? A: This year the 
Christian Education Committee is asking that buddies stick with cards and notes for December 10 and 17 and 
just one small gift (less than $15) on December 24th. The goal of Advent buddies is relationships and connec-
tion, and we strive for the experience to be somewhat equitable for each child.  
 
To sign up to participate in Advent Buddies (children and adults), please fill out this form. The deadline to 
sign up is Sunday, November 26. If you have questions, contact Katherine.  

Advent Buddies FAQ 

Advent Kickoff Party 

Advent is a season before Christmas where we prepare for the coming of Jesus, and we are kicking off the 
season of Advent with a party!  

Stay after worship on December 3rd, the first Sunday of Advent, for lunch, Advent activities, and decorating 
the church for the Advent season with Hanging of the Greens. Plus, Advent Buddies will be paired with their 
buddy and complete an activity together. It will be a joyful time to be together and prepare our community of 
faith for this important season. Please RSVP for lunch by Wednesday, November 29th 
by filling out this form or calling the church office.  
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Fellowship Groups & Activities 

FRIENDS Night Out 

FRIENDS Night Out - Folks of the FRIENDS tv 
show generation (Gen X, Xennials, Millennials...) 
are invited for a night out at Momma's Mustard, 
Pickles & BBQ - St Matthews (102 Bauer Ave) 
on Saturday, November 18th 
from 6:00-8:00pm.  

Childcare will be available at 
the church, and we will have 
pizza for the kids. RSVP to 
Katherine by Wednesday, 
November 16th.  

Lectionary Bible Study 

Join Christine in studying the scripture readings for 
the coming Sunday. Each week, we gather to learn 
and share, exploring how God’s word meets us in our 
daily lives. This group meets Wednesdays from 

An Afternoon at Camp  

Put on your sunscreen and tennis shoes, we’re going 
to camp! The whole congregation is welcome to 
spend an afternoon at Cedar Ridge Camp (4010 Old 
Routt Rd) hiking, fishing, canoeing, archery-ing, and 
roasting s’mores by the campfire. Come on out any 
time between 2:00-5:00pm on Sunday, November 
12th and participate in any or all of the activities of 
your choosing. Please note that archery will be open 
only 2:30-3:30 and canoeing from 3:30-4:30. Bring 
your own fishing equipment, and the s’mores will be 
provided.   

If you or your children enjoy creating in the kitchen, please help us enhance our Wednesday Night Dinner 
desserts. We would like to occasionally feature homemade desserts.  Items that can be easily cut and plated 
by our kitchen volunteers work best:  cupcakes, holiday cookies, brownies, bundt cakes, sheet cakes, etc.  Of 
course if you enjoy making it festive for an upcoming holiday, that is great too.  We typically feed around 
80, so we are looking for 3-4 to sign up to participate on a date. Dates needed are: November 15 
(Thanksgiving) and December 13 (Christmas). 
 
Desserts need to arrive by 4 p.m.on the Wednesday you sign up for. If you are interested in preparing or 
providing something, please reach out to Joni Burke (jonikburke@gmail.com or 502 291-3442) or anyone 
on the Congregational Life Committee.  Special thanks to Natalie and Tim Healy and Susan and Frank An-
derson for providing special treats in October!   

Attention HB Bakers 

Dave Doehnert will speak about his recent experi-
ence with the Red Cross responding to the devastat-
ing fire on the island of Maui on Wednesday, No-
vember 8th 6:15-7:00pm in Eline Hall. Dave contrib-
uted to the relief efforts in Maui with the Red Cross 
Disaster Spiritual Care team Sept. 17 through Oct. 5. 
He has served in this role previously with the Red 
Cross through his leadership with Presbyterian Dis-
aster Assistance.  

Maui Fire Response Reflection 

PW Circles 

PW Circles Meet resume their 2nd Tuesday gather-
ings for Bible Study and fellowship.  Please join 
with us. 
 
 Circle A – 10:30 AM in Eline Hall 
Ruth – 10:30 AM in the Living Room  
Miriam – 11:30 in Room 208 
Hope – 6:00 PM in the Living Room 

 
Advent is coming!  And so is the PW Christmas 
Coffee!  So save the date, December 2nd, 10:00am in 
Eline Hall.   
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Most of us have outdated or unneeded prescription medication we need to dispose of safely. St. Matthews 
Police will accept pills, tablets, capsules, and liquid. To make this easier, please bring pills, tablets, and cap-
sules in a zip lock bag and liquid medicines in their original container Sunday November 5 and 12 and place 
them in the box in the foyer before or after worship.  They will be taken to the police department and safely 
disposed of. Questions? Call Bob Brown at 502-594-6088.  

Pill Drop Off 

November Grocery Cart 
The Grocery Cart for November and December is for Cabbage Patch.   
Most needed items include: 
� Bar soap (Dove or generic Dove soap is most requested) 
� Cleaning supplies  (bathroom cleaners, bleach, sponges, etc) 
� Deodorant (women’s & men’s especially women’s) 
� Dishwashing liquid 
� Laundry detergent (free and clear type is most requested) 
� Feminine Hygiene products (pads and tampons)  
� Toilet paper 
� Toothpaste/toothbrushes 

Mission at Harvey Browne 

St. MAM Thanksgiving Baskets 
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Cabbage Patch Christmas Baskets 2023 

Cabbage Patch Christmas Baskets 2023 - Weaving Us Together to Assist Families in Need 
  
Everyone in the Harvey Browne Church community is invited to participate in our Cabbage Patch Christmas 
Basket mission project.  On Sunday, December 17, our volunteers will deliver baskets of gifts (totaling $150 
per person) to struggling families served by Louisville’s Cabbage Patch Settlement House.  
  
There are multiple, important ways we can help between now and December 17: 
  
Donations of financial gifts and goods: 
  

If you missed the opportunity to participate in the special offering collected for the Cabbage Patch 
mission project last month, you can still give.  A special offering for Cabbage Patch will be made dur-
ing worship on Sunday, November 19.  
  
If you would like to purchase a personal gift for a child served by Cabbage Patch, gift tags with chil-
dren’s requests will be displayed on the Gift Tree beginning Sunday, November 12.  You’ll need to 
purchase and wrap your gift and bring it to the Church on or before Sunday, December 10.   
  
From November 5 through December 10, you can bring items to the Church’s Grocery Cart that will 
be provided to Cabbage Patch families. 
Requested items, which cannot be purchased with food stamps, are: 
            *Bar soap (Dove or generic Dove soap is most often requested) 
            *Cleaning supplies (bathroom cleaners, bleach, sponges, etc.) 
            *Deoderant (women’s in particular and men’s) 
            *Laundry detergent (most requested is free and clear type) 
            *Feminine hygiene products (pads and tampons) 
            *Toilet paper 
            *Toothpaste, toothbrushes 
  

Volunteering: 
  
On Saturday, November 11, ten Harvey Browne volunteers are needed to shop with a member of 
each of the Cabbage Patch families who will receive a mission Christmas basket.  These HB volun-
teers are to arrive by 8:15 am  at the Jeffersontown Meijer store located at 4500 Hurstbourne 
Lane.  At that time the volunteers will receive information about the family they will help shop for 
and the dollar amount allocated for each family member. Please contact Heather Drake (502-445-
1080) to participate in this important shopping trip.   
  
Beginning November 15 until December 13, volunteers are needed to wrap gifts for the Christmas 
baskets. Gift wrapping will be done after Wednesday night dinners in room 209.  For Questions, con-
tact Stacy Esterle. 
  
Gifts and items for the Christmas baskets will be sorted and put together on Friday, December 
15.  This task will be accomplished with the help of Brian and Molly Pollock, the Friends class, and 
Mariners.  More information about this will be provided in upcoming reminders. 
  
Finally, the December 17 delivery day is a key date, and Bob Smith will appreciate hearing from you 
if you can serve as a special delivery driver. 

                    
                   Continues on next page 
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In 1888, Eliza Clokey, of Springfield Ohio, urged each woman to give one dollar 
over and above her usual contribution to the Women’s General Missionary Society 
of the United Presbyterian Church of North America.   
 
Today, Presbyterian women continued to honor this heritage as a way to express 
our gratitude for the special blessings in our lives.   
 
The Thank Offering is received in the fall each year, so on November 1, 2023 at 
the Wednesday Evening meal, you are invited, men and women, of all ages, to 
contribute to this ministry.  Rebecca Barnes, Coordinator of the Presbyterian Hun-
ger Program, will join us to share information about the PCUSA Hunger Program. 
 
Thank Offering grants range from $5,000 to $50,000.  At least 40 percent of the  

offering funds health ministries. For more information about how Thank Offering funds are used, visit: 
https://www.presbyterianwomen.org/what_we_do/support-mission/thank-offering/.   

Thank Offering 

Mission and Outreach 

Praying: 
  
            Continuous prayers are requested for God’s love and support for the Cabbage Patch families, the 
dedicated staff of The Cabbage Patch Settlement House who work with these families, and our Harvey 
Browne family of volunteers (adults and children), donors, project overseers, staff, and so many more. 
  
As you can see, much is involved when many caring people work together to help the Cabbage Patch 
Christmas Baskets mission bring Christ’s love to needy families at Christmas.  

Mission Co-Workers Eric & Betsy Moe  
Harvey Browne sponsored mission co-workers Eric & Betsy Moe serving in Guatemala have posted an up-
date. Catch up with how God is at work in this part of our world. 
To read their newsletter visit: https://www.presbyterianmission.org/wp-content/uploads/CEDEPCA-
Newsletter-10.4.2023.pdf 
  
To subscribe to their newsletter visit: https://
share.hsforms.com/1W459e66sQeqFf_ghIODVKgdf5ts 
 

Cabbage Patch Christmas Baskets 2023 
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Our traditional craft fairs will be held on Sundays, December 3 and December 
10 in Emory Hall from 9:30 to 10:30 and from 11:30 to 12:30. This is a great 
time for early shopping with a purpose!  Our purchases help small artisans in 
developing countries around the world and offer an opportunity to give gifts 
that are different and culturally diverse. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Emily Brown, 502-896-2081. 

Save the Date - Advent Craft Fair 

Stewardship at Harvey Browne 

Grace & Gratitude 
An Invitation to Generosity 

 
We have so many reasons to rejoice here at Harvey Browne: 

· A loving community that comes alongside one another amid the ups and downs of life; 
· A congregation committed to sharing God’s love in word and in deed; 

· Roots that connect us to our past and give us the support we need moving into the future; 
· Meaningful opportunities to worship, learn and serve together. 

 
We hope that you will support all that God is doing here at Harvey Browne by: 

· Finding new ways to serve and participate in the life of our church; 
· Using your God-given gifts in support of God’s mission here and beyond; 

· Pledging financially in support of this congregation. 
 

Turning in your pledge card each year helps the Session plan financially. 
You can turn in your pledge by: 

· Filling out a  paper pledge card (available in your pew), or 
· Completing your pledge electronically using the QR code below. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our needs are projected to be 8-10% higher than last year's budget.  
Please prayerfully consider increasing your pledge to help with these increased costs for 2024.  
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   
 

1 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Eline Hall) 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 
6:30 - Boy Scout 
Troop 315 
6:00- PW Thank 
Offering (Emory 
Hall) 
◊Wednesday 
Night  

2 
9:00-
HBQuilters 
(209) 
 
 

3 
 

4 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
All Day– 
HBYouth Loucon 

5 
All Day– HBYouth 
Loucon 
^Sunday Morning 
8:45– Orchestra 
Rehearsal 
(Sanctuary) 
9:00-Pill Drop
(Foyer) 
4:00-HBTweens 
Group (Gym) 

6 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
 

7 
7:00-Session Meeting
(Session) 
 
 

8 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Eline Hall) 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 
6:00- Maui Fire 
Response Reflec-
tion (Eline Hall) 
◊Wednesday 
Night  

9 
 

10 
All Day– Tri 
Presbytery 
Meeting 

11 
All Day– Tri 
Presbytery Meet-
ing 

12 
All Day– HBYouth 
Loucon 
^Sunday Morning 
9:00-Pill Drop
(Foyer) 
2:00-All Church 
Outing Cedar 
Ridge 
4:00-HBYouth 
Group (Loft) 
 

13 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
8:15-Mens Group 
(Session) 

14 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
10:30– Circle A (Eline) Cir-
cle Ruth (Living Rm)  
11:30– Circle Miriam (208)  
6:00– Circle Hope (Living 
Rm) 
6:30– Personnel Committee 
Meeting+ (208) 
6:30– Girl Scouts (Eline) 

15 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Eline Hall) 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 
4:00– PW Coordi-
nating( Session) 
◊Wednesday 
Night  
6:15– Bookana-
lia+ (Session) 
6:15– Cabbage 
Patch Gift Wrap-
ping(209) 

16 
10:30– Mid-
KY PW Coor-
dinating Team 
Meeting 
(Session) 
7:00-Christian 
Education 
Committee 
(209) 
 
 

17 
 

18 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
10:00– Men’s 
Prayer Breakfast 
(209) 
6:00- FRIENDS 
Night Out 

19 
^Sunday Morning 
4:00-HBYouth 
Group (Loft) 

20 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
11:00-Property 
Committee Meeting 
(Session) 
2:00-Worship and 
Music Committee 
Meeting (Session) 

21 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
2:00-Congregational Life 
Meeting (Living Rm) 

22 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Eline Hall) 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 
NO WED 
NIGHT DIN-
NER 
6:30 - Boy Scout 
Troop 315 

23 
Harvey 
Browne Closed  

24 
Harvey Browne 
Closed  

25 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
 

26 
^Sunday Morning 
4:00-HBYouth 
Group (Loft) 

27 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
8:15-Mens Group 
(Session) 

28 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
11:30– Booktalk+ (Living 
Rm) 
2:00– Finance Committee 
Meeting (Session) 

29 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Eline Hall) 
1:00-Midday 
Prayers* 
◊Wednesday 
Night  
6:15– Cabbage 
Patch Gift Wrap-
ping(209) 

30   

^Every Sunday Morning  
  9:00 - Breakfast 
  9:30 - Choir Rehearsal  
  9:30 - Sunday School ALL 
Ages+ 
10:30 - Worship+  
  1:00 - Pickle Ball (Emory) 
  4:00 - Yoga at HB (Session)  
  4:00 - HBYouth Group(Loft) 

* - Via Zoom/Online  

+ - In person AND via Zoom 

◊Every Wednesday Night  
  5:15 - Dinner 
  6:00 - Children & Youth  
     Activities 
  6:00 - Handbells in Sanctuary 
  6:15 - Adult Bible Study 
  6:30 - Boy Scout Troop 315 
  6:30 - HBYouth Study Hall in    
             Youth Center 
  7:00 - Chancel Choir Rehearsal  

Contact the church office for links to Zoom.  
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Harvey Browne Memorial 
Presbyterian Church 
311 Browns Lane 
Louisville, KY 40207 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

HBPres Website:  www.hbpres.net   |               YouTube: HBPres  |             Facebook:  www.facebook.com/hbpres 

Harvey Browne is a community of believers who share God’s grace and an abiding love for Jesus 
Christ, seeking to be grown through worship and study, recreation and fellowship,  

service to others and loving care for one another. 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9ʧ00 AM - 5ʧ00 PM  |  Church Office Phone: (502) 896-1791   
After-hours pastoral emergency number: (502) 208-8472  |  Harvey Browne Weekday Preschool: (502) 895-2577 

 

Rev. Christine Coy Fohr, Pastor                                                                            christine@hbpres.net 
Rev. Katherine Kupar, Parish Associate for Children and Families                  katherine@hbpres.net 
Rev. Jim Hubert, Co-Parish Associate for Pastoral Care                                             jim@hbpres.net 
Kristy Hubert, Co-Parish Associate for Pastoral Care                                             kristy@hbpres.net  
Renata DeWees, Director of Youth Ministries   Renata@hbpres.net 
Larry D. Brandenburg, Minister of Music                                                       ldblouisville@yahoo.com 
Timothy L. Baker, Organist/Assistant Director of Music                               kewlpipes2@gmail.com 
Beth Brandenburg, Director Children’s Choir                                    bethbrandenburg12@yahoo.com  
Carl Enoch, Sign Language Interpreter                                                            carlenoch48@gmail.com 
Amy Squires, Preschool Director                               (895-2577) harveybrownepreschool@gmail.com 
Julie Rousseau, Nursery & Parents’ Day Out Director                         Ext. 119, jrousseau@hbpres.net 
Cheryl Granger, Church Administrator                                        Ext. 104, cherylgranger@hbpres.net 
Tim Miller, Building Manager                                                                 Ext. 112, tmillerhb@hbpres.net 
Grace Graves, Admin. Assistant                                                         Ext. 100, gracegraves@hbpres.net 

Pastor & Staff Contact Information 


